Students Evaluated Teachers of Chemical Engineering MS Program for
Spring Semester 2023

In a bid to enhance the quality of education, the evaluation of teachers for
Chemical Engineering MS program in the spring semester of 2023 was carried
out by students. The results of this evaluation are now available for public
viewing.

The decision to involve students in the evaluation process was made with
the aim of providing them with an opportunity to express their opinions on the
qguality of education provided by the faculty. The students were asked to
evaluate the performance of their teachers based on various parameters,
including their teaching skills, communication abilities, and course content.

The results of the evaluation are expected to help the university
administration identify areas for improvement and take appropriate measures
to enhance the quality of education. Students who participated in the evaluation
process expressed their satisfaction with the opportunity to have a say in the
evaluation of their teachers and hoped that such initiatives would continue in
the future.

Overall, the evaluation process was seen as a positive step towards
ensuring that students receive quality education and that teachers are able to
improve their teaching methods based on feedback from their students.
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